STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY

Albany, New York 12203

DATE: 7 September, 1967

FROM: Welter M. Tisdale

TO: President Evan R. Collins

SUBJECT: Cempus Progress Report No. 97

On 5 September we took over the upper three floors of units "E" and "F" of the State Quad Dormitory, subject to punch list.

At the Job Meeting today, the date for the takeover of unit "G" was set for Tuesday, September 12.

Unit "H" has been judged to be beyond completion and therefore, the Director of Residences arranged to accommodate the students who had been intended for unit "H" temporarily, by tripling in the Alumni Quad. It was predicted by the contractor that unit "H" would be about ten days behind our opening date (September 27). I personally feel that the delay will be a little longer, inasmuch as there is still quite a bit of finishing to be completed.

Although the basements will not be ready for use and occupancy by the time September semester starts, the laundry rooms are now completed and steps have been taken to initiate the installation of washing and drying equipment.

Walter M. Tisdale Assistant to the President for Planning & Development

Cc: Vice President Clifton Thorne
Vice President Milton Olson
Miss Norma Edsall
Mr. John F. Buckhoff, Jr.
Mr. Joel M. True
Mr. Stanley Brunell